Dawn McCollum

From: Danny Saldana

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 8:20 AM

To: Yvette McKinney

Subject: Re: SKIES Liquor License Application

The Apache Junction Police Department has no concerns with the issuance of the series 006 Bar Liquor license application.

Daniel Saldana Lieutenant-Support Services Apache Junction Police Department (480) 474-2629 dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov

From: Yvette McKinney <mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 5:51 PM

To: Danny Saldana <dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov>

Subject: SKIES Liquor License Application

Good Afternoon,

The City Clerk's office has received the attached Series 006 Bar liquor license application.

Please conduct your safety, security, ADA compliance and other inspections and submit your department recommendations to me by noon on Wednesday, January 3, 2024, in order for this item to be on the January 16, 2024, City Council meeting.

Please note: this is a license transfer. However, I confirmed with the Az Liquor License and Control that the local governing body still has to go through the process of a Public Hearing, with all inspections approved.

Thank you,

Evie McKinney <u>mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov</u> Ext 5061



City Of Apache Junction 300 E. Superstition Blvd. Apache Junction, AZ 85119

City Hall Hours of Operation 7AM – 6PM, Monday through Thursday, closed Fridays.

This message and the information within is intended for the recipient. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender and then delete the email. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public records and are preserved according to the City's records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body.